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An invitation to contribute financially to the observance of
International Overdose Awareness Day on August 31st this year
Dear [Name],

Every August 31st, communities around the world come together to remember those lost to overdose, acknowledge the grief of loved ones left behind, reduce the stigma of drug-related deaths, and decrease the impact of overdose. 

As we approach the 22nd International Overdose Awareness Day this year, the impacts of COVID-19 on health systems and the risks it creates for vulnerable people means this cause has only become more urgent.

In West Virginia alone, an estimated 1,329 of our mothers, fathers, partners, sisters, brothers, neighbours, colleagues and friends were among the more than 100,000 Americans who lost their lives to overdose in the 12 months to April 2021. This represents a jump of more than 28% on 2020’s already-shocking figure.
International Overdose Awareness Day activities are held in communities around the world every year.
This year we are preparing to do our part to raise awareness in West Virginia by hosting [insert details of event].

As part of this we are planning to distribute overdose awareness branded t-shirts to attendees. A copy of our proposed artwork is attached.
In support of this, we are seeking community-minded sponsors to help provide these t-shirts as a means of sharing the overdose awareness message. We ask whether you will contribute [______] to cover our production costs. If you would like to see your logo incorporated into our t-shirt design, we will be proud to work with you to have it included.
We encourage you also to spread the word about International Overdose Awareness Day within your team, and invite you to join with us at the end of August to mark this important date.

Please contact me by phone or email at your convenience.

Best wishes for International Overdose Awareness Day 2022.

Yours sincerely,

[Your Name]
International Overdose Awareness Day is an initiative of the not-for-profit organisation Penington Institute, based in Melbourne, Australia (penington.org.au) – email: info@overdoseday.com; please find more information about the overdose crisis at overdoseday.com
